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Pam Harris
Mississippi Mills Public Library


Tues, April 3, 2018


Dear Honourable, 
 
On behalf of the Mississippi Mills Public Library Board, I wish to extend my sincere thanks for your Government’s recognition of the importance of public libraries in your 2018 budget, A Plan for Care and Opportunity. Your commitment will help us broaden our roles as community hubs, as centres of innovation, as access points for technology and digital resources, and as accessible spaces for cultural experiences.

The broader library community has been working very closely with your Government for some time and we look forward to our continued partnership into the future. This work is so vital to the continued contribution of public libraries and libraries in general. Thank you!
 
Sincerely,



Pam Harris
CEO/Chief Librarian, Mississippi Mills Public Library
Box 820
155 High Street,
Almonte, Mississippi Mills
Ontario, K0A 1A0
613 256 1037
pharris@mississippimills.ca
www.missmillslibrary.com

cc. Shelagh Patterson, Stephen Abram
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